
   Emerald Class Newsletter 

22.6.2018 – Term 6 

What have we been learning? 

This week the children thoroughly enjoyed sports day and were brilliant in the heat. It was so lovely to hear 

them supporting their friends and other classes too! Thank you for those who came to support the children 

it is always a wonderful day.  

 

During the week, the children have been writing and following algorithms to guide their robot friends or to 

debug my instructions. They have also had a fun time measuring time in seconds and minutes while their 

partners carry out different activities.  

 

The children have enjoyed writing their instructions for their potion making and have recapped measuring 

volume and weight. The focus this week has been to learn number bonds, it would be brilliant if the 

children could practise these at home to 10 to start and when confident with them go to 20.  

  

Dates for you Diary  



Emerald and Jet Joint Final Outcome – 12th July 2018 @ 2:00-3:15. All welcome 

more details of afternoon will follow in a letter home.  


